From: Andrea Sachs

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: Please eliminate parking minimums in St. Paul
Date: Tuesday, August 10, 2021 9:09:55 AM

Dear City Council members,

I am writing in strong support of eliminating parking minimums in St. Paul. Like many others,
I choose to live in St. Paul because of the vitality of its neighborhoods. Eliminating parking
minimums will support the kind of growth and development that moves St. Paul in the right
direction: toward sensible, sustainable growth that benefits residents, visitors, and the planet.

Thank you for your hard work on this critical topic.

Sincerely,

Andrea Sachs
1934 Pinehurst Ave.
St. Paul, MN 55116
651-283-4621
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